
Chair Smith Warner  and member of the Committee,
I urge your support of HB 2560. I am a citizen advocate from Corbett, OR  and at times unable to travel the distance to attend 
agencies,  legislative meetings and hearings. To date, the Oregon Environmental Quality commission is the only agency that 
provides ability to listen and testify on agency business. We have found that although person to person is the best method of 
communication, that remote audio/visual is adequate when needed. Keep the process totally open and pass the bill.
Thank you


